
TRAC MEETING NOTES 

August 25, 2024 

 

Attendees:  Ginger Bulkeley, Chair 

  James Fitch 

  Scott Sweet, Vice Chair 

  Kevin Noble 

  Tim Schad, Secretary 

  Everett Cass 

  Jeff Baillargeon 

 

Meeting notes from 8/13/24 were presented and approved. 

 

The Chair presented the Agenda. 

 

 Summary of goals/project overview approach of TRAC. 

 Discussed the necessity of selectmen responding to the list of questions of 

existing conditions to ensure we do not repeat work already done.  This will relate 

to members’ tasks. 

 Kevin Noble reviewed his research with material specifications.  Looks like D.O. 

T. Vermont has the best specification. 

 Discussion of locating “hot spots” to start a mapping priority list for summer 

rebuilds of 2 miles of road each year.  This will require the creation of digital 

maps.  Jim Fitch will work with his son to produce a sample of what his mapping 

can create with input from Mike Duval and his records. 

 Everett Cass commented on road construction. 

 Jeff Baillargeon made comments regarding paving with detail on tac coat.  All 

would like to have residents’ comments. 

 Discussion on base cost per mile of total rebuild.  Tim suggested that it would 

cost approximately $158,000 per mile. 

 Tim to reach out to Mike Duval for participation and to have the Road Agent 

attend. 

 


